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School Uniform 
 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
As we turn our attention towards the new academic year, starting in September, I thought I would outline the school uniform 
requirements and clarify arrangements for PE. 
 
The basic requirements are: 

● Sweater or cardigan - bottle green (Y6 - Red) 
● Shirt/Blouse or Polo shirt – White  
● Trousers or skirt - grey 
● Shoes or sandals - black. Fashion or open toed shoes/sandals are not permitted. No heels. 

 
All of these items can be purchased from normal retail outlets  
 
Sweatshirts - Bottle green sweatshirts and cardigans (Red for Year 6 children) with embroidered school motif may be 
purchased from South West Schoolwear in Bridgwater.   Plain bottle green/ red jumpers and cardigans without the logo are 
permitted. 
 
Leggings and jogging bottoms are not permitted as school uniform. 
 
We are keen to continue the arrangements for PE whereby children come in dressed for PE and wear this through the day as 
this has meant no learning time has been lost through changing.  However, we will be enforcing the PE kits requirements.  
This consists of: 

● Plain white T-shirt (No brands) 
● Black shorts (Plain) 
● Black or white Daps or Trainers  
● Black jogging bottoms and a school sweatshirt may be worn on cold days.  

 
PE kits will be worn to school on PE days (these will be announced at the beginning of term)  
 
Branded items (including football kits) must not be worn.  
 

Please ensure that all clothing including PE kit items are named so that items will not be lost. 
 
Stogursey Adventurers days will remain as Mondays and a separate announcement will be made about this. 
 
These changes will begin from September 2022.  If you have any questions or require any discussion about financial support 
for clothes, regardless of circumstances, please do ask to speak directly with me at the school office. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mr Gary Tucker 
Head Teacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 


